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Hi
We are writing to strongly object to policy W3 & W4 Brooklands Farm of the draft local plan to 2040.

If this goes ahead it will have a major impact on the residents already living in the whitstable, swalecliife &
Chestfield areas.

The traffic will increase massively & will cause more pollution, noise & road safety problems.

The local health services will be put under enormous pressure & will not be able to cope with 3000+ extra residents.
It will be impossible to obtain a doctor’s appointment.

The sewerage is already a big problem in this area and regularly releases untreated sewage into the sea so again
how will this be able to cope with the increased number of residents?

There will also be an increased flood risk downstream on the swalecliffe brook.

Deborah & Andrew Spooner
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